
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Ms. Lindsey Wey 
Computer Science Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Lindsey: 

January 23, 1981 

I took your request regarding your assessment deduction to the 
Executive on January 20th. After some debate, it was decided by the 
Executive that deductions would be made as per the attached letters, 
to R.A. Grant and to Bob Seeley. It was further determined at that 
meeting that a decision had been made in the past to deduct people 
on the basis of their present work status, at _the time the assessment 
is taken off the paycheques. 

Therefore, the assessment of two $10.00 deductions for you as 
a currently employed full time AUCE member is correct . I hope I have 
made myself clear. If you have any questions, please call me. 

Encls. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
A.U.C.E. Local I 
Union Co-ordinator 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


